
COMMUNITY NOTICE 

For Immediate Release:  

Kentenhkó:wa/November 8, 2022 

DETOUR PLAN FOR PARK STREET PAVING 

Please see the detour plan (below) for the paving of Park Street in Kana:takon, which is 

scheduled for Wednesday, November 9. The detours are necessary as part of the planning 

efforts from the contractor. 

The Hilltop Drive laneway through Kanonhkwa’tsheri:io will be open while the resurfacing 

of Park Street is being completed. 

We would like to remind the public to use caution when driving through the detours, 

reduce speed through the work zones, and please pay attention to traffic controls and 

construction signs. 

If you have questions, please contact Lazore's Construction at 518-248-7458. 


